
 

 

Shaylor & Devin Tillman / Sam & Sharon Shute /  
Cameron & Melissa Beiseigel  

On-Campus Small Group  
 

Meeting Time: Sunday evenings starting September 11th at 5:30 p.m. 
Meeting Location: Adult Education Building 1st floor room 103 (See map below) 
Group Description: Married and Singles Together / Age 20s and 30s 
 
Meet the Tillmans 

Shaylor and Devin met while serving in their youth group's worship band, but didn't begin 
dating until their senior year of college in 2014 and were married later that year. After   
graduating, He and Devin moved from Texas to Iowa, then Arizona following her career in 
agriculture. After the birth of their daughter, Petra (2), they decided to move back to Texas 
to be near family, and started attending Oakwood in early 2022. Shaylor is a middle school 
Social Studies teacher in Seguin, and Devin teaches high school Chemistry at New Braunfels 
Christian Academy. The Tillmans enjoy camping, hiking, good food, and going on family     
adventures.  
Meet the Shutes 

Sam and Sharon met during their service in the United States Navy while stationed in 
San Diego, CA.  They were married in March 2020, and after completing their  military 
contracts, they separated from the Navy and returned to Sam’s hometown of New 
Braunfels in November 2022. Soon after moving back, they became Oakwood        
members and quickly began to engage with the culture of Christian fellowship and    
service. Sharon is currently attending school to become a courtroom stenographer, 
while Sam is working to build their first home and preparing to attend seminary next 
fall. They enjoy being active and having adventures outdoors.  
Meet the Beiseigels 

Cameron and Melissa met through a church small group in college.  They began 
dating in 2015 and were married in 2018 after graduation. They moved from      
College Station to San Antonio in 2019, and now live in Schertz. They found 
Oakwood shortly after moving here, and have been members since 2020. They 
have a 16-month-old son, Winston, and another son on the way! The Beiseigels  
enjoy cooking, dancing, and helping their son explore new things. 
 

If questions, please contact  Shaylor at sstillman12@gmail.com Or contact Pastor Dale at 
dale.bynum@oakwoodnb.com or 830-625-0267. 
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